
 

 

 

 

 

NO.148/NOTICE/PRIN/2025 

Date:  21.05.2025 

NOTICE 

This is to notify that Annual Day and Farewell Programme for Semester VI, 2024-25 
students of Rani Birla Girls’ College will be held on 14th June, 2025 from 10.30 A.M. and 

at Bharatiya Bhasha Parishad Auditorium. 
 

All staff members and students are requested to attend the programme. 
 

Students of Semester, 2, 4, & 6 are directed to register for the said programme through 
link below – 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeriB5CkPrCVyVQc8m6KGNslc5YFKf
2_XGY9ouG9C0R0U8xfQ/viewform?usp=header 
 

                         

(Dr. Keya Dutta)                            (Mrs. Sushmita Das)              (Dr. Srabanti Bhattacharya)  

Secretary, Teachers’ Council        Coordinator, IQAC                  Principal  
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